
 

 

 
 

 

McDOWALL STATE SCHOOL 
ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS ADVICE 

 
Please return this form to School Administration as soon as possible 

 
Many businesses, including schools are recognizing that most people are now on-line 
and that it is more environmentally friendly, direct (avoiding the child courier) and cost 
effective to access communications such as newsletters electronically (and in colour).  
 
The ‘Tartan Times’ is already posted to the school website at time of publishing. In 
acknowledging that the ‘Tartan Times’ is the main published communication vehicle for 
the school, it will continue to be published on paper (black/white) for those who need 
them.  
 
Other notices and hand-outs will also be forwarded electronically (where possible) or 
continue to be issued to your child.  
 
Please complete the details below and return this form to School Administration at 
your earliest convenience if you elect to receive an email link /reminder to the 
‘Tartan Times’ school newsletter within the website, instead of a paper copy being 
issued to your child.  
 
Should your email address fail, the school generally has no way of identifying which 
family did not receive contact. The parent must keep School Administration informed of 
family email address changes.   
 
 
Name of Student:  Class:  

 

 

Name of Parent/s:  

 

 

Email Address:  

 

 

Parent’s Signature:  Date:  

 


